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Colleagues,

This session will deepen understanding of the now-familiar concepts of Radical Growth Mindset
and Racial Literacy/Mindfulness. Through engaging authentic leadership challenge scenarios,
we will work together to cultivate skills necessary to being equity literate and to serving as lead
equity advocates.

Led by Dr. Sharon Ravitch, Practice Professor in GSE’s Teaching, Learning and Leadership
division, we will explore how to create the conditions to build your own and others’ equity
agency, literacy, and sense of empowerment in ongoing flux.

As a central part of this process, we will identity the traditions and structures you bump up
against as you strive towards equity in your districts and teams. We will strategize these
challenges systematically and, in the process, support you as you cultivate an equity vision for
the new school year.

Please read the following article by Dr. Ravitch in preparation for the meeting:

You are invited to bring two guests with you to this session.

The Zoom meeting will be password protected and will have a “waiting room” set up so we
only admit people who have previously RSVP'd.

RSVP:

Please RSVP through the below link. Please complete a separate form for each attendee.
RSVP here https://upenn.col.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6PxUiAwv770405g

Any questions please contact Mary DiSangro at mdisangr@upenn.edu
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